
    
 

 

 

Feb 9, 2025  ❖  Fifth Sunday of Ordinary Time                          

Come join us after the 11am Mass this Sunday in the Parish Hall for a session on the 
Catholic Tradition of a good death from the experience of Catholics, as well as  
ethical issues around the treatment at the end of life.                                          
(Admission is free. Please bring a non-perishable food item for food bank. Thank You!)  

Francis Maza  

VP, Mission, Ethics & Spirituality      
at Providence Health Care,            
Archdiocese of Vancouver 

Fr. Mark Miller, CSsR  

A Ph.D. in Moral Theology,         
clinical bio-ethicist, a lecturer 
at Catholic Colleges.  



 
  

 

 

COME SUPPORT OUR LADY’S SCHOOL  & THE DAUGHTERS OF ST. PAUL  



 
 

 

 2024 CHARITABLE DONATION RECEIPT    
We are in the process of preparing 2024 donation receipts and will notify you on the bulletin when they are 
ready. Tax receipts will be sent to you in the mail. If you have moved, please update your address with the 
Parish office. Please help us save on postage expenses if you have the capacity and willing to receive your 
tax receipt electronically by email. Kindly email the Parish office (parish.olph@rcav.org) with your name,  
address, email & envelope number (if you use donation envelopes). Thank you for your consideration.    

 YOU MAY BRING THE PALMS BACK FOR ASH WEDNESDAY    
During the month of February, you may bring back the palms you picked up on Palm Sunday last year from 
the Church. They will be burned into ashes and will be used for the Ash Wednesday service on March 5. 
There are collection baskets located in the foyer of the Church. Thank you.   

❖ ARCHDIOCESAN EVENTS ❖   

 OPPOSE MAiD IN ONLINE SURVEY  
Although Canada is already poised to claim the world's highest euthanisia rate, Health Canada is now consid-
ering expanding MAiD by allowing for advanced requests. They have invited the public to participate in an 
online consultation to survey public interest in this initiative. Take a stand against assisted suicide by filling 
out the consultation at canada.ca/en/health-canada before February 14.  

 WORLD DAY OF THE SICK  
Archbishop Miller will celebrate Mass for World Day of the Sick for those who suffer from illness and for their 
caregivers. Tue, Feb 11 at 11:00 am. at Our Lady of Sorrows Parish, Vancouver. Reception will follow.                        

          For more info visit chabc.rcav.org/wds2025/ 
 

 NEWS & NOTICES  

Turn Debt Into Hope: Share Lent Workshop 

Our Holy Father has called us all to journey on a pilgrimage of hope this Jubilee Year. But, at the same 
time, there are over 3.3 billion people in our world who live in countries wracked with spiraling national 
debt costs. Pope Francis calls on all the Catholic faithful to journey towards Jubilee justice this year, by 
taking a stand to promote fairness in international debt relief amid the climate crisis. 

Join Development and Peace – Caritas Canada in responding to this call: 

Saturday, February 22, 9:15 a.m. to 11:30 a.m.  
St. Matthew, Parish Centre (16079 - 88th Avenue, Surrey) 

Contact: Shauna Stanyer at stanyers@telus.net 

This Jubilee year, Pope Francis calls us to be 
“Pilgrims of Hope.” Join us as we journey together for 
the next 40 days! This Lent, we invite you to pray, 
learn, act, reflect, watch videos and donate to      
support Development and Peace partners in the 
Global South who are building a world of justice! 

https://www2.rcav.org/e/897551/-medical-assistance-dying-html/3qzt1y/3327370588/h/qQ-jcVXqZXdCK7zlrbPsbkCT93JPCROnelc-q6x4Q2Y
mailto:stanyers@telus.net


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARISH INFORMATION  
Pastoral Council                            
Donna Trasolini 
trasolini@telus.net 
Finance Council 
Kevin Chan 
kchanolph@gmail.com 
Parish Education Committee 
Ken Kwong               
pec@olphbc.ca                          

Altar Guild                           
Adrienne O’Callaghan 604-376-4780                                                                                            
Altar Servers 
Kate Carr 604-730-5640                        
Children’s Liturgy 
Kathy Mok                                      
communictions.olph@rcav.org 
Communion to the Sick 
Mary Thompson 604-263-6008 
Craft Group                                      
Elizabeth Hii  e1kmhii@gmail.com                             
Development & Peace 
Deirdre Webster 604-736-0714        
Eucharistic Ministry 
Kathy Mok  
communications.olph@rcav.org                               
Friends of Liguori 
Jesse Gemmell                                           

friendsofliguori.olph@gmail.com 
Hospitality Ministry 
Gerry Macken 604-222-1369                          

MASSES & SERVICES 
Saturday Anticipated Mass: 5pm  
Sunday Masses: 9am, 11am, 5pm  

Daily Mass :                                            
Mon – Fri 8am 

Thurs OLPH Novena: After 8am Mass          
Sat & Holidays: 9am Mass 

Sat Adoration: 9:30am – 10am 
Reconciliation: Sat 4pm – 4:45pm  
Or by appointment: 604-224-4344 

                                             
CLERGY & STAFF 
Pastor  
Fr. Leo English, CSsR  
Parochial Vicar  
Fr. Alfredo Medina Ramos, CSsR 
In-Residence 
Fr. Mark Miller, CSsR            

Madonna Group 
Monica Cheung 604-739-8837                                           
Ministry of the Word 
Kathy Mok                                   
communications.olph@rcav.org                                                     
Music Ministry  
Theresa Barao   
theresabarao@gmail.com                                                 
PREP                                                                                   
Claudia Mok 
prep.olph@gmail.com                  
Project Advance                             
Fr. Alfredo Medina Ramos         
amedinaramos@rcav.org                 
RCIA 
Fr. Alfredo Medina Ramos         
amedinaramos@rcav.org                  
Weddings                                     
Bridget Bird 604-341-9180                   
bridget.bird@telus.net  

 

Parish Secretary 
Kathy Mok                                                                     
Available Mon & Wed - Fri                                        
Administrative Assistant   
Carolina Demaria  
Available Tue - Thurs 
Bookkeeper  
Corinna Siy                                                                      
Contact email: csiy.olph@rcav.org 

OLPH School Principal 
Deirdre O’Callaghan                                                           
Jr. Kindergarten Director 
Maria Cortese                                     
                                           
OLPH School                  
604-228-8811  
Jr. Kindergarten:                                                           
jrkindergaten@olphbc.ca  

OFFICE HOURS  
Monday-Friday 9:30am-4pm 

Stat Holiday, Sat & Sun: Closed 

 CONTACT  
Email: parish.olph@rcav.org  

Website: www.olphchurch.ca                          
Our Lady of Perpetual Help Parish                                  

2465 Crown Street, Vancouver, BC V6R 3V9  
Parish Office: 604-224-4344  

Use this QR code to 
visit our website,      
Instagram or Facebook 

mailto:kchanolph@gmail.com
mailto:pec@olphbc.ca
mailto:communications.olph@rcav.org
mailto:jrkindergarten@olphbc.ca

